
OUR LADY OF PEACE CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

SUMMER TERM 2022

We are delighted to announce that Code Camp will be returning to Our Lady of Peace Catholic

Primary School next term, to offer an after school coding club!

Whether coding is new, or an identified passion, Code Camp will let your child unleash their

creativity in a fun, collaborative and supportive environment.  All attendees will build their own

app, learn foundational coding principles and have ongoing access to the Code Camp World

platform to keep coding long after the course has concluded.

Code Camp is now a global movement, having taught over 100,000 children how to code in the

past 8 years.  We focus on problem-solving, creating apps and improving computational thinking

in a fun and engaging way, so your child will be ready to take on the digital world of the future.

Key details:

Summer Term

Mondays (3:30pm - 4:30pm)

Monday 9th May - Monday 11th July (8 sessions)

Spark program for beginners-intermediate (years 3-6)

£80 for 8 sessions

Computers provided

http://www.codecamp.co.uk


Spark club:

Our Spark after-school club is where every 7-12 year old starts their coding journey. Designing

games, jam-packed with awesome features including, zombies, unicorns, invisibility cloaks, and

so much more. The children will use drag and drop code and logic to connect all the elements

and bring their games to life!

During our Spark program, children will build their very own arcade-style game using drag &

drop coding, a visual coding language which makes it easy to understand the role each function

plays in their game.

Check out our 5 star reviews to see what other parents are saying about Code Camp!

For more information please contact hello@codecamp.co.uk

Limited places available - book today to avoid disappointment!

https://www.productreview.com.au/p/code-camp.html
mailto:hello@codecamp.co.uk

